From: D GODFREY [ 
To: Andrew Lewis
Cc: adam
Subject: Re: 15/01012/OUT-Land North East Of Skimmingdish Lane Launton Oxfordshire

Dear Mr Lewis

I believe that this is the application we saw at a meeting some time ago. I believe that the footpaths are to be diverted round the buildings (which are sited over them) with a permissive path round the other side. This would be acceptable

regards
David Godfrey
The Ramblers, Footpath Secretary Oxfordshire Area Secretary, Oxford Fieldpaths Society


----Original message----
From : adam
Date : 20/07/2015 - 17:00 (GMTDT)
[bookmark: _GoBack]To : dgodfrey
Subject : Fwd: 15/01012/OUT-Land North East Of Skimmingdish Lane Launton Oxfordshire

David,
Have we seen this before?

Adam

-------- Original Message --------
Subject: 15/01012/OUT-Land North East Of Skimmingdish Lane Launton Oxfordshire
Date: 20.07.2015 14:44
 From: "Andrew Lewis" <Andrew.Lewis@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
To: <enquiries@ofs.org.uk>



Dear Sir/madam

  APPLICATION NO.:

  15/01012/OUT

  APPLICANT'S NAME:

  Albion Land Ltd

  PROPOSAL:

  OUTLINE - Development of up to 48,308sqm of employment floorspace (Class B1c, B2, B8 and ancillary B1a uses), the siting of buildings to the south of the site, servicing and circulation areas, vehicular and pedestrian access from Skimmingdish Lane and landscaping

  LOCATION:

  Land North East Of Skimmingdish Lane Launton Oxfordshire

You were consulted on the above application last month and I wonder if you are in a position to respond, if indeed you want to comment on the proposal?

  Regards

Andrew Lewis

Principal Planning Officer (Major Developments)

Development Management

Cherwell District Council

Telephone (direct line): 01295 221813

Andrew.Lewis@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk


